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The Chamber of Deputies: 

- Supports the action plan, warns of the risks arising from over-regulation and obstacles to free 
competition in national law, and calls for legal certainty when issuing guidelines and 
interpretations of EU rules, in particular in the digital, telecom, and audio-visual areas; 

- Highlights the input of artificial intelligence and the preparation of human resources to increase 
knowledge of the single market and the interpretation of data on the functioning of the single 
market; recalls the difficulties posed by the practical use of additional indicators in the Single 
Market Scoreboard; 

- Supports and ex-ante evaluation mechanism of obstacles to the functioning of the single market 
in the context of the European Green Deal; 

- In the context of the “From farm to consumer” strategy, supports the fight against food fraud; 

- Supports the implementation of the new Consumer Agenda.  
 


